
   

 

This week’s attendance is 95.1%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: FS2 96.3% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
  

     
 

5.7.2024 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
No that isn’t our forest school area top left, it is in fact Markeaton 
Park where the Y1 and Y2 children visited earlier this week!  Thank 
you to all the parent/carer volunteers who assisted on the day – it 

is much appreciated 😊 Miss Gaskin had designed lots of fun 
activities on the day which the children really enjoyed! 
 
Middle left it looks like one of our Y2 children is having a little nap!  
Don’t worry, she is just getting comfortable whilst she reads one 
of our many new books that have been ordered for Key Stage One 
(Infants).  In a world full of electronic devices, we try to keep the 
children as invested in Reading as possible!  You can’t beat a good 
book that’s for sure. 
 
Speaking of books, bottom left the children in Reception (FS2) had 
just finished reading ‘Treasures in the Garden’ and they decided to 
draw what they would like to see at the bottom of their garden – 
one looks like a meadow full of roses! 
 
In other news, I hope to see lots of you and your families at the 
Summer Fair tomorrow.  The weather looks good from about 
12pm onwards which would work out very well if it is true.  It 
promises to be a great event with food, entertainment, inflatables 
and lots more – plus a penalty shootout with our very own Stay on 
the Ball coaches and a tricky Treasure Hunt to keep you going if 

you like a challenge 😊  And you’ll be back in time for the England 

game too 😉 
 
And finally, your child’s end of year report goes out today.  This 
year, following feedback from parents/carers, your child’s 
teacher for next year will be sent to you via email and will not be 
sent home for you to open at the end of the day in the 
playground.  This caused a bit of upset last year so hopefully this 
will be a better way of doing it.  Please also complete the annual 
parent/carer questionnaire.  Last year we had over 200 
responses so hopefully we can have a similar type of response… 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Mr Johnson 
 


